
 
 

April, 2021 
 Report from District Two 
Honorable Kathy J. King 

 
NY, CT, VT 

 

 
 
On March 20, 2021, District 2, in collaboration with Monroe College of Criminal and Social 
Justice, held the second session of their COJ virtual speaker series entitled, “I’ve Decided to go 
to Law School. Now What?”  This session, like session one, opened with an Icebreaker and 
continued with a panel discussion.   
 
The first panel included the President of a LSAT preparation course and a Law School 
Admissions Officer.  
Guiding questions included: 
  What is the LSAT and how do you prepare for it? 
  How do law schools select their students? 
  How do you write the best law school admissions essay? 
 
The second panel included a law school professor and two law school students. 
Guiding questions included: 
How does one choose a concentration area in law school? 
Internships and externships in law school 
Dual degrees in law school 
 
The next session of the COJ virtual series is on April 17, 2021.  



District Two Pilot High School Internship Program 
 
District Two is currently in the process of developing the format for an online virtual program 
with Saint Barnabas High School. 
 
Other Programming 
 
NAWJ NY Chapter collaborated with a number of bar and judicial associations to provide 
dynamic programming opportunities for the bar and bench including: 
 
3/8/2021-Juror Perceptions of Women Litigators – Collaboration with Bronx County Bar 
Association, Bronx Women’s Bar Association, and Franklin H. Williams Judicial Commission 
 
3/18/2021-Discussion with Professor Marci Hamilton on Making History and Paving the Way As 
A Law Clerk with Justice Sandra Day O’Connor 
 
3/25/2021- Celebrating Women’s History – A discussion on the “The Role of Women’s 
Organizations in Shattering Glass Ceilings” - Collaboration with the Franklin H. Williams 
Commission, NYS Judicial Commission on Women in the Courts, and the Women’s Bar 
Association of State of New York,  
 
Membership 
 
NAWJ NY Chapter President Judge Troutman has begun a membership initiative and will be 
sending out letters of invitation to new judges. 


